
TOWN OF BEACON FALLS 
OPEN SPACE AND LAND USE COMMITTEE 
ACTING AS THE PLAN OF CONSERVATION  

& DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE 
 

WORKSHOP/DISCUSSION 
JANUARY 26, 2012 

 
Chairman Minnick called the Workshop of the Open Space and Land Use Committee 
Acting as the Plan of Conservation and Development Committee at 7:30 p.m. 
 
The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 
 
Present:  Chairman Richard Minnick, Commissioners: Peter Betkoski, Planning and 
Zoning, Joseph Fitzpatrick, Planning and Zoning, and John Smith, Inland Wetlands and 
Watercourse Commission.   
 
Chairman Minnick stated that there is no quorum. Therefore, a workshop/discussion will 
be held. 
 
Chairman Minnick stated asked if there was any input or comments regarding Brian 
Miller, Town Planner’s draft of the Plan of Conservation and Development.  There were 
no comments at this time. 
 
Chairman Minnick asked that the draft of the Plan of Conservation and Development be 
reviewed by the members and any comments forwarded to him. 
 
Motion was made by Chairman Minnick and seconded by Commissioner Smith to 
adjourn the meeting at 7:45 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Maryann Kempa, Clerk 
 
   


